
 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 October 9: Fall Pictures 

(3Day Honeybees, Whales, 

Owls) 

 October 10: Fall Pictures 

(Turtles, 2Day Honeybees) 

 October 14 - 15: Fall Break 

 October 17 & 18: Fire Day 

 October 21 – 4K Field Trip to 

Denver Downs 

 October 24 - 25: Glazed 

Ornament Fundraiser 

 

 Happy October! What a great first month we have had 

at Fort Hill Preschool! All our sweet friends have settled 

in and are learning so many new things each day. They 

are all shining bright, and we could not be more proud 

of them all! ☺  

 Fall Pictures will be on October 9 and 10 at Fort Hill. 

Our photographer, Rebecca Perkins, will be here next 

week to take pictures of our precious little ones! 

Information on how to order will be sent home next 

week with your child. Be on the lookout for this 

information!  

 Fall Break will be October 14 - 15. We hope you enjoy 

this extra time with your little ones! ☺ 

 October 17 and 18 will be our Fall Fire Day! Clemson 

University Fire Department will be coming to read a 

book and show us their Fire Fighter Uniforms on this 

day! We are excited to have them share their Fire 

Safety tips to our Fort Hill friends!  

 Our 4K classes will be visiting Denver Downs Farm on 

October 21!  Please have our Owls and Whales to 

Denver Downs (4919 Clemson Blvd.) by 8:45. You can 

plan to pick your child up at Denver Downs at 11:00. 

Permission slips have been sent home and will be due 

by October 16. Your child’s teacher will be sending 

home more information about this day as well as 

chaperone details. Please let me know if you have any 

questions. What a fun day on the farm this will be for 

our friends!  

 Our Glazed Christmas Ornament Fundraiser is coming 

up! Mrs. Brittany will be coming to Fort Hill on October 

24 and 25 to help your children create their 

masterpieces. These ornaments always hold special 

memories as well as make wonderful holiday gifts for 

family! This is our largest fundraiser and will help 

replenish funds for various supplies. A portion will also 

be donated to the Hazel Sparks Scholarship fund.  

Please check your child’s folder/backpack for order 

forms coming home in the next week!    

 

 

 

 

“This little light of mine, I’m going to let it shine!” 

 

October  
NEWS 

A few things to note: 

Immunization Forms are now due. 

Please make plans to turn these 

documents in as soon as possible.  

Tuition is due by the fifth of each 

month. 

Please hold your child’s hand until 

they reach the first set of stairs. 

        Safety is our first priority!  

 

 

Scholastic Book orders can be 

made online at any time. 

Our Preschool Code is MHWWZ. 

Please let me know if you have any 

questions! Happy Reading!

 

We sure do love our little 

pumpkins!  

 


